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REQUEST FOR PROPOSALS - UNFPA/UGA/15/002 
 

 

End-Term Evaluation of the UN Joint Programme on Population 

 

The UN JPP is implemented in 15 districts in western, northern and north-eastern Uganda. 

The overall programme includes a range of targeted support to selected policy and strategy 

development interventions at the sub-national and national levels, as well as support for 

access to health care services, education and employment opportunities for vulnerable groups 

of youth, women, and men.    The goal of the UN JPP is to contribute to accelerating the 

onset of a beneficial demographic transition in Uganda.  This is in line with the priority of 

the United Nations Development Assistance Framework (UNDAF: 2011-2014) and the 

National Development Plan (NDP:2011-2014).  It is also in line with the UN approach of 

Delivering as One (DaO). The purpose is to ensure national, community and issue based 

leadership are managing the acceleration of a downward trend in population growth. 

 

The UN JPP comprises of four outcomes; 

i) Outcome 1: Fertility reduced in line with individual/couple choices especially among 

young people 

ii) Outcome 2: Prepared and protected healthy mothers, children and youth. 

iii Outcome 3:  Youth and vulnerable groups have competitive skills and opportunities to 

actively participate in the economy for sustainable livelihoods 

iv Outcome 4: Adequately resourced, coordinated and managed national population 

programme  

 

The evaluation will focus on Outcomes 1,2 and 4, specifically family planning, adolescent 

sexual and reproductive health, maternal health, girl education bursaries. 
 

The detailed Request for Proposal document for the above assignment can be accessed at: 

http://uganda.unfpa.org under Procurement and www.ungm.org. Qualified firms are invited to participate.  

 

The bids shall reach UNFPA’s reception no later than 9
th

 April 2015, at 3.00pm. Bidders shall submit 

sealed separate technical and financial proposals all sealed in one outer envelope clearly marked “BID for 

the End-Term Evaluation of the UN JPP” (for hard copies) and e-mail for electronic copies. Electronic bids 

shall be submitted only to e-mail address: procureug@unfpa.org. Bids received after the stipulated date 

and time shall not be accepted under any circumstances.  Bids delivered through courier and post later than 

the due date shall not be registered and shall be returned unopened.    

 

Any clarifications relating to the bidding exercise shall be addressed in writing to Alexander S. Muhwezi 

(email: amuhwezi@unfpa.org).  

 

UNFPA reserves the right to accept or reject any or all bids. 
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